

Join Girl Scouts today!

Hey future Girl Scouts, let's get together and form new troops!

What: Parents are invited to a meeting to form new troops

When: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 at 6:30 pm

Where: Berlin Community Center (below the Berlin Peck Memorial Library)

Questions: Please contact Erin Simcik at

berlingirlscouts@gmail.com or visit www.gsofct.org

Can't make it to the meeting?

Please email the following information to berlingirlscouts@gmail.com

- 1. Parent/guardian name
- 2. Girl's name, school, and grade
- 3. Your contact information (email/phone)
- 4. Would you consider being a co-leader?

Without volunteer troop leaders we are limited in our ability to form and maintain troops.

Please consider volunteering.